
Our ref: PS/124/22/SLI/FMO 
 
 
20th January 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Changes to rules regarding masks 
 
As a result of the announcement from the government yesterday we are phasing out 
the wearing of masks in school as follows: 
 
- From Monday 24th January students will no longer be required to wear masks 
once in their lessons (but need to continue wearing them in corridors and common 
areas for a further week) 
 
- From Monday 31st January students will no longer be required to wear masks in 
common areas such as corridors.  
 
Students who wish to continue to wear masks are welcome to do so.  
 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Simon Liley 

Headteacher 


